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Ashley Quick

From: Ruth McHargue
Sent: Wednesday, June 08, 2016 2:30 PM
To: Consumer Correspondence
Cc: Diane Hood
Subject: FW: To CLK Docket 160009

Customer correspondence 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Consumer Contact  
Sent: Wednesday, June 08, 2016 1:26 PM 
To: Ruth McHargue 
Subject: To CLK Docket 160009 
 
Copy on file, see 1214215C.  DHood 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Benjamin Legaspi  
Sent: Wednesday, June 08, 2016 12:18 PM 
To: Consumer Contact 
Subject: FW: PSC Contact Form 
 
 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: contact@psc.state.fl.us [mailto:contact@psc.state.fl.us]  
Sent: Wednesday, June 08, 2016 11:33 AM 
To: Webmaster 
Subject: PSC Contact Form 
 
Contact from a Web user 
 
Contact Information: 
Name: sheldon gofberg 
Company:  
Primary Phone: (239) 234-5461 
Secondary Phone:  
Email: sgofberg@yahoo.com 
 
Response requested? Yes 
CC Sent? No 
 
Comments:  
Florida doesn't need additional nuclear power plants in South Florida.  These plants will negatively impact our water 
aquifer and quality of life.  NO ADDITIONAL NUCLEAR PLANTS IN SOUTH FLORIDA 
 
 

FPSC Commission Clerk
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